
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  State University Presidents and Provosts 
   
FROM: Sydney Kitson, Chair, Board of Governors 
   Marshall M. Criser III, Chancellor, Board of Governors 
  
DATE:  March 2, 2020 
  
RE:  COVID-19 Travel Precaution 
 
Following guidance from Governor Ron DeSantis and State Surgeon General Dr. Scott 
Rivkees, we request that each University take immediate action to request all faculty 
employees and students who return from travel to China, Iran, Italy, Japan and South 
Korea to self-quarantine and not return to campus for fourteen days after their return. 
Consistent with this guidance, we recommend canceling all university sponsored travel 
to these countries. 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 

 Sydney Kitson, Chair           Marshall M. Criser III, Chancellor 
              Board of Governors   Board of Governors 
 
 


